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by vote in the GGSA? If not, do they have any suggestions for improvement? 

IN THE MAIL 

Mr. L.H# Shieldslditor Haute #1» Box 130 
Mid-Atlantic NEWSLETTER Centreville, Virginia 

Be* Lop t Column, August EEWSLEDfER 

Dear Bob, 
Brother, he ain't lost! He's been fighting the"3rd Battle of Bull Bun?, the 

•battle of Virginia's Bed Mud1. But he's winning, things are looking greener all the time. 
Come over and see for yourself. 

Gay Jerome 
' A Beal Golf Widow8 

Beaver Creek Country Club 
Eagerstown, Maryland 
August 8, 1959 

Mid-Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superintendents 
Attention s Mr. L.E. Shields 

flfear Boko 
Confirming our verbal invitation to you several months ago, we would be very happy to have 
the members of the Association hold their September meeting at Beaver Creek Country Club. 
The date is Tuesday, September 1st. Golf from 12s00 noon on. Social hour from 5 to 6 p.m. 
Dinner at 6s30 p.m. All of these times are Daylight Saving Time. 

The course is located at Beaver Greek, Maryland, which is six miles East of Hagerstown 
and sixteen miles West of Frederick. Just after coming down from South Mountain into the 
Hagerstown Valley, you will pass an outdoor theatre on the right. Turn right on Boute 66 
and drive about one half mile to the first opening on the right. This is the entrance to 
the first unit of the clubhouse which will be visible from the road. 

As a point of interest and of information, we would like you to know that Clarence Jett 
started as our Superintendent two weeks ago. We are very pleased with the improvement he 
has been able to show us in the course even in this short time. 

We are looking forward to having- a good turnout of the membership at Beaver Creek and 
believe that they will have an enjoyable time. This is one of the few occasions on which 
they will have a chance to 41 constructively criticize tt 18 Pappy * Hines and his "amateur 
golf course architects w. 

Very truly yours, 
John Young and Bert Yingling 

NEXT m & * S MEETING PLACES 

#fs time to start thinking about meeting places for I960. If you would like to have the 
sociation visit your club next year then fill in the enclosed invitation and return it to 

the Secretary-Treasurer. Invitations will be considered by the Executive Committee and a 
schedule arranged and announced nib a later date. 


